
LEGAL NOTICE CITY OF NASHUA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing will be conducted by the Board 
of Aldermen on Monday, June 21, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Nashua High School North Auditorium, Nashua, on the following 
Resolution:  

R-21-142
RELATIVE TO THE ADOPTION OF THE FISCAL YEAR 2022 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE CITY OF NASHUA GENERAL, 
ENTERPRISE, AND SPECIAL REVENUE FUNDS

Anyone wishing to testify on the resolution will be afforded the 
opportunity at the public hearing. 

Copies of the Fiscal Year 2022 Proposed Budget will be available 
by calling the City Clerk’s Office at 589-3010 or Financial Services 
Office at 589-3171 at least seven days prior to the hearing.  Copies 
will also be available online at the City’s website at: https://www.
nashuanh.gov/DocumentCenter/View/22001/FY-2022-Proposed-
Budget-PDF.

SUITABLE ACCOMMODATIONS FOR THE SENSORY IMPAIRED WILL 
BE PROVIDED UPON ADEQUATE ADVANCE NOTICE BY CALLING 

589-3010 OR TTD 883-1781


